
These are the minutes of the Maysville city Planning Commission on January 03, 2025 

Ken Outcalt, Ron Lewallen, Vance Holifield  

 

The meeting was called to order by chairman Ken Outcalt. 

 

Agenda: 

This was a public hearing concerning a request for a Conditional use variance for a larger building 

exceeding 2500 square feet in the Industrial Park.  

Eric Busbee was representing the owners and presented the plan for the building to the planning 

Commission. Numerous questions were raised and answered.  

The meeting was then opened to the public for comment for or against the project. 

Margaret Hollifield had questions concerning noise, water usage and power usage by the new facility. 

Eric Busbee and his associates answered her concerns. 

The public part of the meeting was closed, and the planning commission discussed the project. After this 

Ron Lewallen  made a motion to approve the project and Vance Hollifield made a second. It was voted 

on and approved unanimously.  

There was no further business, and the meeting was adjourned. 

  

 

 

 

 

 


